
                                                          BOARD MEETING DATE:   September 17, 2024 
 
                                                           ITEM NO:   VI-B  
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMEND THAT   the District Board of Trustees approves to permit the president 

to waive the application fee for two recruitment events, one in the fall semester and 

one in the spring semester, with each event spanning a maximum of 31 days. Should 

these events result in a positive impact in enrollment, it is also, 

 

RECOMMENDED THAT the District Board of Trustees allow for president’s discretion 

to continue to waive the application fee these two recruitment events each semester. 

 

 
 
THIS RECOMMENDATION will help determine if a focused recruitment effort 

promoting a waived application fee can positively impact enrollment. NFC staff will 

report back to the District Board of Trustees on the outcome of these two semester 

events.  


